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On Monday 24 and Tuesday 25 June 2019, the Salone degli Affreschi – Palazzo Ateneo will host the 

International Conference on the subject “Between the Adriatic and Ionian Seas. The Literary Imagination of 

Travel”: an activity of the POLYSEMI project (Park of Literary Travels in Greece and Magna Graecia).  

 

The project, carried out in cooperation with the Municipality of Taranto, the Ionian University – Corfu 

Research Committee (Department of Informatics), the Greek Ministry of Culture and Sports, and the Region 

of Ionian Islands, is co-funded by the Interreg V-A Greece-Italy Territorial Cooperation Programme 2014-

2020 funds.  

 

On the first day, at 9 a.m., there will be the welcome address by the Rector, Antonio Uricchio, the Head of 

the Lelia Department, Stefano Bronzini, and the Interreg Programme Joint Secretariat Coordinator, 

Gianfranco Gadaleta. Furthermore, the two days will be structured around seven sessions in total, spread 

over the entire day.  
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